
 

Memo 

 

 

Notice of Electronic Transmittal 
 

Notice of Submission of Appeal Response to the Appeals 
 of the EIR Certification for the 706 Mission Street - 

The Mexican Museum and Residential Tower Project 

CASE NO.  2008.1084E, 706 MISSION STREET –  

THE MEXICAN MUSEUM AND RESIDENTIAL TOWER PROJECT 

 

 

DATE:   April 29, 2013 

TO:   Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

FROM:   Sarah B. Jones, Acting Environmental Review Officer – (415) 575-9034 

Debra Dwyer, Environmental Planner – Planning Department 

(415) 575-9031 

RE:   Board File No. 130308; Planning Department Case File No. 2008.1084E  

    

In compliance with San Francisco’s Administrative Code Section 8.12.5 “Electronic Distribution of 

Multi-Page Documents”, the Planning Department has submitted a multi-page Appeal 

Response to the Appeals of the Environmental Impact Report Certification for the 706 Mission 

Street - The Mexican Museum and Residential Tower Project in digital format.  A hearing on 

the appeals will be held before the San Francisco Board of Supervisors on May 7, 2013 at 4:00 

pm.    

One hard copy of the Planning Department Appeals Response, with attachments including the 

Appeal letters, EIR Certification Motion, Draft EIR and Responses to Comments documents and 

18 CDs with the same information have been provided to the Clerk of the Board for distribution 

to the Supervisors.  Additional hard copies may be requested by contacting Debra Dwyer of the 

Planning Department at 415-575-9031.  The environmental documents (DEIR and RTC) are also 

available online from the Planning Department Web site at http://tinyurl.comsfceqadocs under 

Case number 2008.1084E. 

http://tinyurl.comsfceqadocs/

